
8/17/10-Melanie Hart, liaison to the Core Curriculum Committee. 

 
The concern about the mathematics requirements for the general core curriculum and Phi Beta Kappa 
requirements were discussed in the Core Curriculum Committee meeting in the Spring.  Danay Phelps 
will be informing all of the advisors so they are aware, and should be informing students, that Logic will 
not allow students to qualify for membership in Phi Beta Kappa.  Additionally, Richard Rosen has been 
notified and this information will be added to the Phi Beta Kappa website.   
 
 


